
From: ROBERT CONKLIN JR <rconklin@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 5:57 PM 
To: Owczarski, Jim; Askin, Tim 
Subject: 807 N. 23rd Street 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski,  

 

I am a neighbor, 30 year resident and very satisfied  homeowner in the Avenues West 

neighborhood under the superior leadership of Alderman Robert Bauman.  

 

We are in receipt of your letter about the proposed historic status for the above referenced 

property. As the owner of 813 N. 23rd Street next door, I object to this designation. 

 

When reading the criteria listed on the City website for a historical designation, it is clear to us 

that this house does not meet the criteria and is just another old house in the City of Milwaukee. 

This designation is totally uncalled for.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Bob Conklin - owner 

John Fisco - former owner for 30 years 

 

Robert E. Conklin, Jr. 

819 N. 23rd Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

(414) 342-1550 
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From: ROBERT CONKLIN JR <rconklin@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 5:58 PM 
To: Owczarski, Jim; Askin, Tim 
Subject: 807 N. 23rd Street 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski,  

 

I am a neighbor, 30 year resident and very satisfied  homeowner in the Avenues West 

neighborhood under the superior leadership of Alderman Robert Bauman.  

 

We are in receipt of your letter about the proposed historic status for the above referenced 

property. As the owner of 819 N. 23rd Street two doors up, I object to this designation. 

 

When reading the criteria listed on the City website for a historical designation, it is clear that 

this house does not meet the criteria and is just another old house in the City of Milwaukee. This 

designation is totally uncalled for.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Bob Conklin - owner 

John Fisco - former owner for 10 years 

 

Robert E. Conklin, Jr. 

819 N. 23rd Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

(414) 342-1550 
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From: ROBERT CONKLIN JR <rconklin@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 5:58 PM 
To: Owczarski, Jim; Askin, Tim 
Subject: 807 N. 23rd Street 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski,  

 

JC Enterprises of Milwaukee, LLC is a neighbor and 14 year  very satisfied  homeowner in the 

Avenues West neighborhood under the superior leadership of Alderman Robert Bauman.  

 

We are in receipt of your letter about the proposed historic status for the above referenced 

property. As the owner of 822 N. 24th Street across the alley, we object to this designation. 

 

When reading the criteria listed on the City website for a historical designation, it is clear to us 

that this house does not meet the criteria and is just another old house in the City of Milwaukee. 

This designation is totally uncalled for.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Bob Conklin - Member 

John Fisco - Member 

 

Robert E. Conklin, Jr. 

819 N. 23rd Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

(414) 342-1550 
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